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15th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we now begin to establish our recovery, it is essential that we continue to 

keep pupils, staff and parents safe when in school and observe the distancing 

requirements. Safety is our most paramount concern at this time.  

 

Therefore, as part of Ankermoor’s Risk Assessment, an assessment of 

numbers is required to ensure everybody in school is safe. 

 

This means that the bubble spaces being used at present have a total capacity 

as follows: 

 

Year group bubble Capacity Currently attending 

Reception classroom x1 12 12 

Year 1 classroom x1 12 10 

Year 6 classroom x2 16 13 

Yr. 2-5 keyworkers and 

vulnerable classrooms x2 plus 

a 3rd classroom when required 

32 20 

Total 72 55 

 

This means under the current assessment – the maximum number of children 

we can have in school with these arrangements is 72.   

 

Be advised that on Thursday 11th June the total number of children attending 

was 49. 

 

Please also be advised that when we reach the above numbers we will not be 

able to have any more children back in school. 

 

Thank you for your understanding – safety is crucial at this time.  

 

 

 

Mr Simon Russell 

Headteacher 


